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ACCC extends review of proposed sale of Australian Bulk Liquid 
Terminals 

GrainCorp Limited (“GrainCorp” or “the Company”) notes the release today by the Australian Competition and 

Consumer Commission (“ACCC”) of a Statement of Issues (“Statement”) relating to the Company’s proposed sale of its 

Australian Bulk Liquid Terminals to ANZ Terminals Pty Ltd (“ANZ Terminals”).  The transaction was announced on 4 

March 2019.  

GrainCorp notes this Statement represents a preliminary view and is not a final decision from the ACCC.  The 

Statement is a procedural step in the ACCC’s informal merger review process. 

The Company has been and will continue to work closely with the ACCC to provide the information it requires as it 

works through its consideration of the transaction.  The Statement indicates that the ACCC expects to provide a final 

decision on 17 October 2019.   

The proposed sale remains subject to FIRB approval and satisfaction of some additional Conditions 

Precedent.  GrainCorp and ANZ Terminals are working productively towards the satisfaction of these conditions.   
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